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Such a law (euthanasia) would give some doctors an inducement to kill off
vulnerable and depressed patients also some against their will especially for
monetary gain by lethal injection.

Experience shows that voluntary euthanasia becomes involuntary in many cases
(Holland and Belgium).

Palliative care is the positive alternative for patients with a  terminal illness.

Barry O'Shea
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